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September 11, 2023 

 

Via electronic filing 

 

Public Utility Commission 

P.O. Box 1088 

Salem, OR  97308-1088 

 

Re:  In the Matter of Portland General Electric Company, Request for a General Rate Revision, 

OPUC Docket No. UE 416 

 

Dear Filing Center:  

 

The Oregon Citizens' Utility Board (“CUB”) hereby notices that it will not be filing an Opening 

Brief related to Annual Power Cost Update (“APCU”) issues addressed in Docket No. UE 416.  

To the extent CUB raised issues related to PGE’s 2024 APCU, those issues have been resolved 

by stipulation. CUB reserves all rights to participate in full as a party throughout the remainder 

of this docket. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Michael P. Goetz 

Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board  

610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400  

Portland, OR 97205  

E. mike@oregoncub.org 
 

 
 


